
 

 

March 12, 2019 

 

TO:   KMPO Board Members 

FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: 2019-2025 KMPO TIP Amendment #6 Revising CN Funding down $100,000 to $288,000 and adding Right of  

  Way funding same amount for KN 19749 Riverview Drive Guardrail Installation – Post Falls Highway District 

 

KMPO 2019-2025 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #6:  Revising current funding within the existing project 

to accommodate right of way acquisition as the result of a change during design.  Federal Aid Funding for construction reduced by 

$100,000 to $288,000 and funding for right of way acquisition adding $100,000.  Total project cost remains the same. 

 

KMPO is administratively amending the 2019-2025 Transportation Improvement Program to decrease construction costs (CN) in 

the amount of $100,000 in order to cover right of way acquisition costs.  ITD will certify that funds are currently available in order 

to obligate funds to this programmed project in the FY 2019 program year. 

 

   Project         Phase   2019       Total       Federal      

    
STC-5829, RIVERVIEW DR GUARDRAIL INSTALLATION, POST 1 Construct    288   288  288 

19749 MP 1.27 - 6.06 SAFTY/TRAF OPER, Metal Guard Rail Develop -   137  137 

POST FALLS HD SAFETY (L) HRRR Right Of Way 100             100          100        

 

  “This project will install guardrail at three locations along Riverview Drive within the Post Falls Highway District. This will be 
    accomplished by installing approximately 870 feet of guardrail and moving the road over slightly to avoid retaining walls.” 
 

The Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization, approves this Administrative Amendment #6 as identified above effective 

March 12, 2019. 

 

This amendment will be posted on the KMPO website at www.kmpo.net  on or before, March 13, 2019. 
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